
 
 

Spring is in the air  

and is time for St. Vincent de Paul School’s 
annual Dance-a-thon! 

 

For two weeks during March and April, St. Vincent de Paul students raise funds by 
asking friends and family for pledges.  This year’s event will take place Friday, April 12.  

About the Dance-a-thon 

On Dance-a-thon day all students at the school gather in the gym to boogie while a 
DJ spins their favourite tunes.  It will be a blast!  Here are some fun things planned: 

Glow bracelets and necklaces for all participants 

Draws for prizes – the more funds you raise the more ballots you can get! 

Freezies 

…. And more! 
 

Raising important funds for our school 

While the Dance-a-thon is a fun event for the students at our school it is also the 
primary student fundraiser supporting CSAC initiatives at our school. 

Last year’s event raised $5,500 - the most funds ever   

Let’s aim to hit that amount again this year! 

 These funds are essential to ensuring our commitment to programs such as Scientist 
in the School and Learning Through the Arts for the upcoming school year.  

Please note, students should only request funds from friends and relatives and are 
not to go door to door to canvas for donations 

Parents, if you are able to assist with the event or contribute prizing please email 
Parent Connect at stvdp227@yahoo.ca.  

Thank you in advance for your support! 

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic School Advisory Council  
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